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Friday 8th March 2024

Please could we remind parents to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any 
absence. admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from you children will 
be marked as unauthorised.

On Thursday, we celebrated World Book Day as a school. All the children from 
Reception to Year 6 visited different classes and read lots of books. Year 5 even 

joined in whilst at the Pioneer Centre! We then sang, danced, drew, built, painted 
and created lots of exciting things inspired by the books we had enjoyed. All staff and 

pupils had a wonderful day sharing in a love of reading.

Ofsted:

Although, I cannot say too much at the moment, as I am sure that you can appreciate, but we are 

all delighted with the outcome of this week’s inspection. The inspectors were very impressed with 

the caring, inclusive nature of the school and I am sure that the report, when it is published, will be 

an affirmation of all that we do and all we value at our wonderful school.

I would like to thank you for all your support, this week and indeed, every week, as we firmly 

believe at St Laurence’s that staff and parents are partners in your children’s education. 

In fact, the very experienced Lead Inspector, commented that in all his time working for Ofsted, he 

had never read such positive, complimentary comments made by the parents of a school.

 We are all very proud to be part of a very special, school community.

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Class 2 Assembly 
Year two did their class assembly this 
week, all about world book day.  The 

children chose their favourite story of ‘The 
owl who is afraid of the dark’ and shared 

facts that they had learnt around owls. The 
children all shared their favourite books 
and showed us places they like to read, 

well done year two. 

Pioneer Centre
Year 5 have had a fabulous time at the 
Pioneer Centre, they have taken part in 
climbing, high ropes, archery and the 

favourite…Leap of faith!
The children have been daring, brave, 

enthusiastic and supportive. Lots of fun has 
been had by all (Staff Included!) Well done 

year 5

Diary Dates

March
13th  Year 1 Class Assembly
14th  Year 3 Swimming
15th  Year 1 Ludlow Castle Visit
15th  PTA - Mufti day – Easter themed donation & Red nose Day

19th  KS2 Orienteering Festival Cardingmill Valley 
20th  Easter Service – St Laurence's Church-  10.30
21st  Year 3 Swimming
21st  KS2 Tag School Games

25th 5th April Easter Holidays

April
8th  PD Day
9th  Height and Weight Check YR & Y6

June
20th  Year 6 Hereford Cathedral 
26th-28th  Year 6 London Trip

Friday March 15th  – Mufti Day & Comic 
Relief 

Wear your own clothes (or something red) in 
return for a donation of an Easter egg/ 
chocolate.

Easter Raffle – raffle tickets will be on sale at £1 
a strip … get your tickets and be in with a chance 
of winning a fabulous Easter hamper. The draw 
will take place Wednesday 20th  March.

Red Noses will be on sale, from Wednesday 6th 
March – these will be £2.00 (cash)

Courtesy Cup
This week Ava Williams has been awarded the 
courtesy cup for mentoring another child in a 

chess match and was very kind and supportive 
over a very busy few days. 
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